Public Hearing Notice

The Person County Board of Commissioners will conduct a public hearing for citizen input related to
submitting an application to the Economic Development Administration for grant funding under the
Economic Adjustment Assistance Program funded through the CARES Act in the amount of $15M to
construct wastewater lines and a Lift Station to serve the Person County Mega Park. The required local
match is $450,000 which will be a shared appropriation from the Person County Economic Catalyst Fund
and Person County Fund Balance.

This public hearing will be held on June 22, 2020 starting at 7:00pm in Room 215 of the Person County
Office Building.

Brenda B. Reaves, Clerk to the Person County Board of Commissioners



